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15th November 2023 
 
Year 11 English Information Evening, 21st November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Year 11 have made an excellent start in English this year and, following the successs of the Maths 
Information Evening, we wanted to take the opportunity to invite you back into your child’s classroom 
in order to learn how to best support them during the preparation for their English examinations this 
academic year. 
 
The English Department would like to invite you to a Year 11 English Information Evening, on Tuesday 
21st November 2023, 5.30pm to 6.30pm. 
 
During the evening, teachers will deliver a short seminar and demonstrate resources aimed at 
supporting with revision skills, exam techniques, and most importantly, how you can engage, motivate 
and support your child. 
 
This evening will be an excellent opportunity to take the first step in ensuring positive outcomes for 
your child in this subject. 
 
Drinks and refreshments will be available in the Bistro from 5.15pm, and seminars will be delivered 
5.30pm-6.30pm. 
 
To enable us to plan accordingly, please click the link to confirm your attendance:  
https://forms.office.com/e/iFngRJfnfC 

 
We look forward to seeing you again on Tuesday 21st November 2023. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs L Gibson-Tipping 
Head of English 
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